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17th March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We will be running a series of Easter revision classes for our Year 11 students over 
the Easter holidays. These sessions have in the past proved to be an excellent way 
for our students to undertake high quality revision with their teachers and achieve a 
positive impact on their final results in the summer. With the GCSE exams now just a 
matter of weeks away, we strongly encourage students to take advantage of this 
opportunity. A timetable of the revision programme has been distributed to students 
  
We expect all students to have already begun the process of organising their 
revision. There are a number of other opportunities to continue with revision. Period 4 
will continue to run every week until the exams. Saturday Study Club has been 
immensely popular this year and will also run through until the exams have finished.  
Students also have online access to the Maths APP and Science Tassomai.  In 
addition to this there will be a range of revision materials, which will be provided by 
staff to help students with their revision at home. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

  
  
Mrs L Lynch  
KS4 Progress Leader 


